
Dear Sir, 

 
In respect of deactivation of SIM, i look to bring to your kind attention that deactivation can be 
taken place after sending confirmation calls / SMS on alternate contact numbers and also 
the deactivated numbers need to be allotted back only one year after deactivation.  
Since most of travellers like me who travel across India and globally have local contact numbers 
for usage at the time of work in those places, (Usually we have local number in case of our stay 
is more than a month in a year), deactivation results in our contacts being lost. 
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